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“What you get by achieving your goals is not as 

important as what you become by achieving 

your goals.” 

 - Zig Ziglar 

 

 

 

 

HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES 
 

Congratulations are extended to  

Jacob Rose 

 

 

Jacob Rose is a 2024 graduate of James M. Hill 

Memorial High School.  Jacob is the son of Paul and 

Karen Rose and grandson of Barbara Doucet and 

Shirley and (the late) Ronald Rose.   

Jacob plans to attend St. Thomas University in the fall 

in the Fine Arts Program.  Jacob has received two 

bursaries from St. Thomas.  Jacob is an employee of 

Atlantic Supervalu and hopes to transfer to the 

Fredericton store while pursuing his studies. 



Congratulations are extended to 

Evan Gallan 

 

 

Evan Gallan is a 2024 graduate of James M. Hill 

Memorial High School.  Evan is the son of Brent and 

Donna Gallan and grandson of Henrietta Gallan. 

 

Evan plans to attend NBCC in the fall in the carpentry 

program.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations are extended to  

Dezirae Dickson 

 
 

Dezirae Dickson is a 2024 graduate of James M. Hill 

Memorial High School.  Dezirae is daughter of Erin 

Handrahan and Jeffrey Dickson and granddaughter of 

Elaine and John Dickson.   

Dezirae plans to attend St. Thomas University in the 

fall in Arts Program.  Dezirae works at Walmart and 

plans to transfer to the one in Fredericton and work part 

time while pursuing her studies.   

 

 



Congratulations are extended to 

Madyson Smith 

 

 

Madyson Smith is a 2024 graduate of Sackville High 

School.  Madyson is the daughter of Shelly and Todd 

Smith and granddaughter of Karen and Dennis Morang.   

Madyson plans to attend Acadia University in the fall to 

take her Bachelor of Science in Psychology.  Madyson 

was awarded a $4500 entrance scholarship and hopes to 

be a high school teacher. 

 

 

 

Congratulations are extended to  

Baylee Howe 

 

 
Baylee Howe is a 2024 graduate of Miramichi Valley 

High School.  Baylee is the daughter of Allie and Tracy 

Howe and granddaughter of Linda and Harold 

McKinnon and (the late) Jerry and Dorothy Howe.   

 

Baylee loved playing ice hockey, field hockey, 

volunteering and working at Calico.   

 

In the fall Baylee has been accepted at Mount Allison 

University in Biopsychology Program.   

 

 



Congratulations are extended to  

Veronica Easton 

 
 

Veronica Easton is a 2024 graduate of Burlington 

Central High School.   Veronica is the daughter of 

Wayne and Debra Easton and granddaughter of Ferne 

and Ernie MacLean.   

 

Veronica was on the championship team for volleyball 

and she was a cheerleader.   

 

Veronica is still undecided what she plans to do 

following High School, but it will either be in working 

with children or sports.  

  

Congratulations are extended to 

Regan MacKinley 

 
 

Regan MacKinley is a 2024 graduate of St. Malachy’s 

Memorial High School, Saint John.  

Regan is the daughter of Laine and Peter MacKinley 

and granddaughter of Catherine and Frank MacKinley. 

 

Regan plans to attend St. Francis Xavier University in 

the Bachelor of Science in Human Kinetics program.   

 

 

 

 

 



Congratulations are extended to 

Keira Jardine 

 

 
Keira Jardine is a 2024 graduate of Edwin Parr 

Composite School, Athabasca, AB.  Keira is the 

daughter of Sandra and Sheldon Jardine and 

granddaughter of John and Brenda Jardine. 

 

Keira is registered in the Industrial Instrumentation 

Technology Program in Alberta.  She is currently 

employed at PTW Energy, working towards her IIT 

Journeyman’s Certification.  She has been accepted at 

NAIT in Edmonton, AB and will begin her studies in 

September, towards completion of her first block. 

 

Congratulations are extended to 

Samuel Savoie 

 

 

Samuel Savoie is a 2024 graduate of Carrefour 

Beausoleil.  Samuel is the son of Lori Cabel –Savoie 

and Jean Marc Savoie and grandson of Dean & Wanda 

MacDonald.   

Samuel is still trying to decide what his future plans 

will be and for now he will continue to work at Sobeys.   

 

 

 



Congratulations are extended to  

Adyn Jardine 

 

 
Adyn Jardine is a 2024 graduate of Edwin Parr 

Composite School, Athabasca, AB.  Adyn is the son of 

Tara and Cory Jardine and grandson of Brenda and 

John Jardine. 

 

Adyn is pursuing a career in the trades, and is registered 

in the Industrial Mechanics (Millwright) Apprenticeship 

Program of Alberta.  Adyn has been accepted at 

Keyano College in Fort McMurray, AB beginning his 

studies there in September.   

 

Congratulations are extended to  

Jaxon Row 

 

 
Jaxon Row is a 2024 graduate, with honours, from 

O’Donel High School in Mount Pearl, Newfoundland.  

Jaxon is the son the Todd and Carla Row and grandson 

of Bill and Anne Morris and Bill and Evelyn Row.  

 

Jaxon has been accepted a scholarship to continue both 

his academic and athletic career at the University of 

Tampa, Sykes College of Business.  He will be enrolled 

in their International Business program with a major in 

Finance.  Jaxon will also be a full-time member of 

Tampa’s swim team.   



Congratulations are extended to 

Cam Benson Taylor 

 
 

Cam Benson Taylor is a 2024 graduate of Bluefield 

High School in Cornwall, PEI. Cam is the son of Lesley 

Benson and John Taylor and is the grandson of Don and 

Debbie Benson.   

While in high school Cam played hockey and was part 

of the Kensington Wild Major Midget Hockey Team 

that won the Atlantic Championship and represented 

Atlantic Canada in the National Midget Championship.  

Cam also enjoys a game of golf. 

Cam has no immediate plans and will take some time to 

decide his future endeavors.  In the meantime, he is 

running his own lawn care business and will be 

employed in the fishing business.  

UNIVERSITY GRADUATES 
 

Congratulations are extended to 

Justin Desaulniers 

 

 

Justin Desaulniers is a 2024 graduate of the University 

of Ottawa.  He is the son of Darren and Lyse 

Desaulniers and grandson of Denis and Liz Desaulniers.   

 

Justin graduated with honours in Criminology and will 

be starting work with the RCMP in August.   

 

 

 



Congratulations are extended to  

Sage Walker  

 
 

Sage Walker is a 2024 graduate of University of New 

Brunswick with an Honours Degree in Political 

Science.  Sage earned the Gold Medal for Best Prose in 

English, French or Greek.  

Sage is the daughter of Rev. Chris Walker (of the 

Stanley United Pastoral Charge) and the granddaughter 

of Rev. Kevin and Jennifer Walker.   

 

In the fall Sage plans to attend York University in 

Toronto to works towards her Master’s Degree in 

Political Thought.   

 

 

Congratulations are extended to  

Ellie Newman  

 

 

Ellie Newman is a 2024 graduate of Dalhousie 

University with her B.A. majoring in Cinema and 

Media Studies and minoring in Women and Gender 

Studies. Ellie is the daughter of Preston and Karen 

Newman and granddaughter of Bob and Ellen Marie 

Currie and great granddaughter of the late Bob and Ida 

Currie.    

 

Ellie plans to continue her education in the fall through 

Humber College, where she is enrolled in the Wellness 

Coaching program. 

 



Congratulations are extended to  

MacKenzie Morehouse 

 
 

 

MacKenzie Morehouse is a 2024 graduate from 

Yorkville with a Masters of Arts in Counselling 

Psychology with Honours and Distinction.  MacKenzie 

is the daughter of Brent and Natalee Morehouse, big 

sister to Kamryn and granddaughter of the late Leigh 

and Mae Morehouse and Joan and the late Allan 

MacKenzie.  

  

MacKenzie is self-employed working for Morehouse 

Counselling in Miramichi and is enjoying our beautiful 

community. 

 

A Special Wish 

 

God has truly blessed you with unique 

talents and abilities  

and you have used His gifts extremely 

well. 

 

Your positive attitude,  

your willingness to try new things, 

your dedication,  

and your caring ways –  

 

All this shows just how much  

you’ve done with his gifts. 

 

Today as you celebrate your 

accomplishments, 

remember that you are an important part 

of God’s wonderful plan. 

 

 


